Grapevine Committee Meeting Minutes
April 5,2016, 7:30pm

We had about 10 GVR's present, Chair and Co-chair

Meeting began with Statement of Purpose

Tradition Four read

Grapevine Contest Arbor card were available for reps.

We will speak about having a record your story session on a GV suggested topic at
our next meeting.

David E joined us to share his experience with the Grapevine.

He explained how GV, Inc. works and the positions he held there.
The Grapevine Website was started in 1997,LaVina in 1995.

Our AA Preamble was first written by a GV editor.

Both the third and fourth editions of our BB have GV stories in them.
We learned of an online PDF workbook that can be printed.

He gave many suggestions for committee events.

Learned of a GV rep that listed 100 reasons to purchase the GV magazine

Mark, our delegate spoke about the Spring Assembly and the General Service Conference
inventory.

He brought the report with him for us to bring to our groups.

The literature breakout spoke mainly of possible creation of a "plain language" BB.

The GV breakout at the assembly spoke about an atheist/agnostic book proposed for
2017. Both Mary and Nancy were present.

One GV rep asked about the new Grapevine ap due out in May.

Another GVr needs to learn more about what to speak about when talking about the GV
at his group.

Mary will bring GV books for us.



